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Confidential Information. Pertaining to the subject matter contained herein, disclose and 
distribute solely to those individuals with a need to know. 

9201 East Dry Creek Road 
Centennial, Colorado 80112 

 

P 303 824 4000 
 

arrow.com 
FiveYearsOut.com 
 

January 1st – December 31st, 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Proposition 65 – Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc. or one of our wholly owned subsidiaries (collectively, “Arrow”, 
“we”, “us” or “our) is in receipt of your recent inquiry regarding California’s Proposition 
65 – Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (“Proposition 65”) and 
understand your request.  Arrow complies with applicable laws and regulations in the 
conduct of Arrow’s business operations, including where applicable, Proposition 65. 
 
Proposition 65 protects California’s drinking water sources from being contaminated 
with chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and 
requires businesses to inform Californians about exposures to Proposition 65 listed 
chemicals. 
 
Arrow is a global provider of products, services and solutions to industrial and 
commercial users of electronics components and enterprise computing solutions. 
Arrow complies with our responsibility to present Proposition 65 warnings from 
manufactures to customers in California. 
 
While Arrow endeavors to comply with the mandates of Proposition 65, the product 
manufacturers are the only source of accurate information regarding substances and 
chemicals in their products, including any Proposition 65 listed chemicals used. For 
information regarding specific components, we recommend you contact the 
manufacturer directly or subscribe to SiliconExpert Technologies. SiliconExpert works 
directly with product manufacturers to obtain chemical data as well as hazardous 
substance content. Information regarding Proposition 65 chemicals may be available 
in the SiliconExpert parts database or at http://www.siliconexpert.com. For more 
information on Proposition 65, go to www.P65Warnings.ca.gov. 
 
Again, we wish to thank you for allowing us to respond to the subject document and 
for your continued confidence in Arrow.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Arrow Electronics, Inc.  
 
 
 

http://www.siliconexpert.com/
http://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/

